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Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from Lakshya, 
 
We all love parties and especially during the fall season. 
 
“Halloween” which is also known as
countries on 31 October, the eve of the
the three-day observance of Allhallowtide,
including saints, martyrs, and all the 
 
We believe that the participation in the international festivals will help the young toddlers to learn in a 
better manner. Students will learn about this festival and being open minded individuals respect each 
other and value the common humanity.
 
The pre-primary, grade I and II of Lakshya International School will be celebrating Halloween Day on 
31st of October. Kindly dress up your child in Halloween costume.
 
Please feel free to contact us at 9133657007 for further enquiries or concer

Your enthusiasm has always been awesome!! Keep going parents.

 

Regards  

 

Satyaki Banerjee 
Head of School 

 

 

Circular (IK-2 to Grade – II) 

We all love parties and especially during the fall season.  

which is also known as All Saints' Eve is a celebration
, the eve of the Western Christian feast of All Hallows' Day. It begins with 

Allhallowtide, which is dedicated to remembering the dead, 
martyrs, and all the faithful departed. 

We believe that the participation in the international festivals will help the young toddlers to learn in a 
better manner. Students will learn about this festival and being open minded individuals respect each 

humanity. 

primary, grade I and II of Lakshya International School will be celebrating Halloween Day on 
of October. Kindly dress up your child in Halloween costume. 

Please feel free to contact us at 9133657007 for further enquiries or concer

Your enthusiasm has always been awesome!! Keep going parents. 
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We believe that the participation in the international festivals will help the young toddlers to learn in a 
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